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                          This week at Lincolnshire 

 
Monday, November 25 

9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 
  Wednesday, November 27 

7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, November 28 
                   Thanksgiving Day 

 
    

 
 
 

 
 

 
 December  2 Zakk Strole, Norma Cervantes 
 December 4 Dick Strole 
 December 5 Joe Henderson 

 December 7 Pat Fair 
 December 9 Cheryl Richardson 
 December 15 Navaeh Mann, Leah McCann 
 December 19 Katie Kolb 
 December 21 Lowell Shearer 
 December 22 Dwayne Fairchild 
 December 31 Casey Drudge, Bryan Thomas 
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!!!   December 17 Jack and Judy Steckly 
 
A REMINDER….The Leadership Team will meet in December on TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 10 at 7:00 p.m. in the lower level classroom. This change is due to 
scheduling conflicts and we really appreciate your patience and understanding.  
December is a busy month for everyone! 
 
SPECIAL THANKS…to Jan Ward for coordinating the wonderful array of food at 
the Thanksgiving Potluck tables.  And a huge thank you to all the wonderful 
Lincolnshire cooks for the delicious Thanksgiving dishes of turkey, ham, 
dressing, gravy, mashed potatoes, vegetable casseroles, pumpkin pies, salads, 
cakes and more.  A very special thank you goes to Pastor Cervantes and his 
family who brought homemade tamales to compliment the menu.  It was so 
good to share our dinner with his family. Later on, Pastor Cervantes and his wife 
Norma helped with the clean-up.  Again, a big round of applause for Jan and all 
those who helped in the kitchen before and after the meal! You are ALL the best! 
 
Also happening last Sunday…Pastors Paul and Cheryl Thomas were presented 
with a monetary gift of appreciation from the congregation during the worship 
service to celebrate Pastor Appreciation Day.  The gift was funded in part by a 
gift from the Ministry Excellence Project in addition to the gifts from the 
Lincolnshire family.  A beautiful cake decorated in autumnal colors was served in 
their honor at the Thanksgiving dinner.  

 “THANK YOU, dear ones, for your lavish support, cards, and monetary gift 
from last Sunday. We are overwhelmed with gratitude as we work alongside you 
to fulfill our joint commitment to Christ to love our neighbors and to feed his 
sheep. Blessings to you,  

-Pastors Paul and Cheryl.” 

Coming Attraction   Advent, which begins on December 1 this year, 

marks the beginning of the church year, and is “the first gleam of Christmas,” 
writes W.E. Sangster.  “It heralds the entrance of the Divine into human history; 
it is heaven descending to earth; it is a great event casting its brilliance before 
it.” Sangster adds: “It is as through a trumpeter had taken his stand upon the 
turrets of time and announced the coming of the King. Get ready. He is coming!”  


